Liggins, Curtis D

From: Spector, Tom <tom.spector@okstate.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 1:36 PM

To: Liggins, Curtis D

Subject: SPUD-1540

Dear Mr. Liggins,

I'm afraid | must join those who oppose the rezoning on NW 43 street. 11 units on that site will profoundly
change the neighborhood. The developer should consider a lower density development.

Thank you,

Tom Spector

4720 N Harvey Parkway

OKC, OK 73118





